
Volvo Penta
Volvo PN 3803309 Back Order Question

Hello:

The head 3803309 is on long term back order at Volvo Penta.  I talked with Volvo
Penta last Friday and they told me that the leadtime is expected to be a year
(perhaps more). Apparently Volvo Penta needs to find cores that are rebuildable
and is unable to find them.

I do have a rebuildable head that we have rebuilt.  It comes with the same one year
warranty as does the Volvo Penta new one.

I think you will have to accept the rebuilt one as I could not find anybody either in
the U.S. or overseas that had one of the 3803309s in their stock.

Thank you and please don't hesitate to contact us if you need any more information
or would like to place an
order.

J.D. Neeson
President
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